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20 July 2015

The Secretary

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Ashley Cheong

Dear Sir,

Re: Blacktown City review of applicant’s further response to submission's
for Kings Park Waste Metal Recycling Facility (SSD-5041)

Thank you for your email of 3 July 2015 providing Blacktown City Council with the
opportunity to review the applicant's further response to submissions regarding the King's
Park Waste Metal Recycling Facility (SSD-6041).

Blacktown City has reviewed the applicant’s additional response and considers that the
condition’s should remain, subject to an amendment to proposed condition 2.4.1. In
addition, comments are attached {Attachment A) in response to the additional information
submitted by the applicant. The comments review the additional information in light of
Council’s previous submissions. Council considers the conditions are still warranted as
the additional information does not address and/or conflicts with matters identify in our
original conditions. For your information, | have attached a copy of the original conditions
provided to the Depariment on 9 October 2014.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Assistant Team Leader
Projects Melissa Parnis on 9839 6182,

Yours faithfully,
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Judith Portelli
Manager Development Assessment

Council Chambers » 62 Flushcombe Road » Blacktown NSW 2148
Telephone: (02) 9839 6000 « Facsimile: (02) 9831-1961 « DX 8117 Blacktown
Email: council@blackiown.nsw.gov.au » Website: www.blacktown.nsw.gov.au
All correspondence to: The General Manager « PO Box 63 « Blacktown NSW 2148




